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Letter from the President
Hello fellow Tikkun Ha-Ir supporters,

Though there have been many changes since Tikkun Ha-Ir was 
founded in 2003, the dedication to building a more just community is 
unwavering.

Our current officers and board of directors have worked tirelessly 
to sustain THI and the organization’s impact in Milwaukee. Thank 
you to Sandra Gines, Jeff Tiell, and Sherman Pitts for their 

contributions, as their tenure on the THI board ends. My continued gratitude to 
Rebecca Chagall, Jill Plavnick, Betsy Kerns, and Rea Katz, as well Chelsea 
Cross, Susan Stuckert, Eileen Dubner, Rachel Howitt, Miriam Horwitz, 
and Paula Lorant, who will continue to serve in Tikkun Ha-Ir’s next fiscal year.

I hope you will choose to use some of your time and talents as a volunteer to help 
Tikkun Ha-Ir’s mission of repairing the city. Whether you would like to volunteer 
once a year, once a month, or once in awhile, we’d like to help you get involved. If 
you’re interested in helping to guide Tikkun Ha-Ir’s programming and efforts, I invite 
you to get involved in THI’s Leadership Council. From relief efforts to education 
programing, to civic engagement, THI offers a variety of opportunities to shape 
the organization’s impact on Milwaukee. Please contact Sami Stein Avner or Jill 
Plavnick.

Mazel tov to Tikkun Ha-Ir on turning 20! It is thanks to you for enabling the 
organization to reach this 20 year milestone.

I look forward to celebrating 20 years of Tikkun Ha-Ir with you and seeing what we 
can accomplish in the next 20! Join in the 20th Anniversary celebration at the Food 
Justice Walk this Summer or the Gala this Fall!

Sincerely,

Tamara Stolle

Gesher
The Jewish Community Bridge to Action

Spring 2023
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The Veggie Chop Shop Season that Never Ended!

BOARD MEMBERS  
Tamara Stolle 
President 
Rebecca Chagall 
Vice President – Governance 
Jill Plavnick  
Vice President – External Affairs 
Betsy Kerns 
Vice President – Finance 
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Secretary  
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Chelsea Cross 
Eileen Dubner 
Jeff Tiell 
Miriam Horwitz 
Rachel Howitt 
Sandra Gines 
Sherman Pitts 
Susan Stuckert 
 
EX-OFFICIO 
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Shai Wise - Cong. Shalom 
Dilli Kittner - Hillel Milwaukee 
Barbara Levin & Nikki Levine 
- NCJW Milwaukee 
Jan Letven - Cong. Sinai 
Linda Bader - Cong. Emanu-El B’ne 
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Robert Ehrlich - MJDS 
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Executive Director 
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Communications and Administration 
Associate 
Anna Sully 
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THI will officially start our 2023 Veggie Chop Shop season on 
Tuesday, June 27th! Please join in any way you can! There are Sign 
Ups for cooking and delivering food on Tuesdays, as well as gleaning 
on Wednesday evenings at the Brown Deer Market and Sunday 

afternoons at the Fondy Farmers 
Market. 

We are extra excited about this summer 
because of the fact that Tikkun Ha-Ir 
was awarded a $50,000 Advancing a 
Healthier Wisconsin (AHW) Grant 
through the Medical College of 
Wisconsin! Last summer we piloted 
weekly lunches to early childcare 
centers and will be expanding it. We are 
working closely with Wisconsin Early 

Childhood Association, (WECA) to serve more children at more 
locations! Using the data we collect from our grants research team, we 
will analyze the feedback about lunches from a health perspective, since 
our overall goal of Veggie Chop Shop is not to just feed the community, 
but get more nutritious food to the community!

Since our staff has grown, so has our programming! In addition to 
monthly meals for The Cathedral Center, this year in the Veggie 
Chop Shop “off season” we partnered with The Parenting Network 
and made monthly meals for their Parent Cafes at Hephatha Lutheran 
Church. 

	 “We are so grateful to Tikkun Ha-Ir for providing healthy, delicious meals 
for the families attending our Parent Cafes. The staff and volunteers strive to prepare 
meals that appeal to the parents and children in attendance. We truly value and 
appreciate this dynamic partnership” -The Parenting Network Staff

Thank you to Ben Wasserman, Connie Eastman, Linda Bader, 
Sue Wile, Lisa Bodner and Caryn Melton, and Ric Cabanatuan 
for your steadfast and much-needed help with these meals and our 
Marquette student intern Anna Sully for coordination!

Lastly,  THI will be a local host for the 
Association of Gleaning Organizations 
(AGO) Annual Symposium May 3-5. 
Bringing together leaders from across the world 
who glean excess vegetables and fruit, we are 
excited to share our work with local partners. If you are interested in 
attending please find more information at www.gleaningorgs.us.  

By Brandice Kirchner

Weekly Chop Shop Begins Again June 27th!
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Glean Machine 2023 
By Rhonda Lindner

“And when you reap the 
harvest of your land, you 
shall not reap all the way 
to the edges of your field, 
or gather the gleanings of 
your harvest; you shall leave 
them for the poor and the 
stranger.” - Leviticus 19:9-10

Glean Machine is presented to 
the community as chance to 
collect from our personal “first 
fruits”, our homes, and give to 
the wider community.  
As you glean through your 
home, please be mindful of  
what you donate- make sure 
your donations are useful 
and purposeful to the people 
and organizations accepting 
them. Please stick to the list 
provided, as it has been created 
by the needs of  our partner 
organizations.  Our goal is to 
offer what is truly needed by the 
community we support.  Thanks 
so much for your thoughtful 
donations to Glean Machine!
We need volunteers!  To find out 
more, please go to 
bit.ly/3mkF9vt.

Thank you to our Glean Machine Dream Team - 
Linda Bader, Rhonda Shutkin, Nikki Levine,  
and Anna Sully, our THI intern.  If  you would 
like to join our team of  volunteers, please reach out to 
Rhonda at rhonda@thi-milwaukee.org.
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20th Anniversary

This past February, Tikkun Ha-Ir was delighted to hold our virtual Trivia Ha-
Ir Fundraiser in honor of THI’s 20th anniversary. About 15 teams competed in 
a Milwaukee-centric night of trivia and prizes, and it was a successful night of 
trivia, fundraising, and more. Thanks to all who participated and donated, as 
we raised just over $4,000 in support of Tikkun Ha-Ir’s initiatives including the 
holiday gifts drive, get out the vote work and social justice learning.

We would like to give a special thank you to all of our sponsors, and a special 
thank you and Mazel tov to our top fundraising teams: “The Champions”, “Grant Galaxy”, and “The 
Bees.” Also a special Mazel tov to our two winners: “MKE Go Jaime” and “Rabbi Mailbox.”

Tikkun Ha-Ir is partnering with the Coalition for Jewish Learning and the 
Jewish Community Relations Council (programs of the Milwaukee Jewish 
Federation) for a discussion about, The Sum of Us: What Racism Costs Everyone and How 
We Can Prosper Together, by Heather McGhee. The Sum of Us offers a hopeful analysis 
of America’s racial dilemma, how it affects everyone in America and also proposes a 
potential path forward. 

This event is open to the community and will be held on May 3rd, 2023 at 7pm in the 
Glazer Board room at Harry & Rose Samson JCC. Worth 1 LOMED credit for Jewish 
Educators. Reading the book is encouraged, but not mandatory.

The Sum of Us - Book Discussion
Tziporah Altman-Shafer, Jewish Education Community Planner

Trivia Ha-Ir Review
By Anna Sully

 
To highlight Tikkun Ha-Ir’s 20th Anniversary, we are excited to continue our series of “Engaging your 
Head, Heart and Hands” this summer and fall. After the virtual trivia event in February, THI invites 
all those interested in supporting the first-ever THI Food Justice Walk, slated for Sunday morning, 
June 4th to ensure that Veggie Chop Shop continues into the future. Join us at the Urban Ecology 
Center at Riverside for a 2 mile walk. This event will also honor Rabbi Marc Berkson and Debbie 
Carter Berskon, z”l for their commitment to working for healthy food for all. Thank you to Reesa 
Gottschalk, volunteer coordinator of the 20th anniversary events, and the committee including  Jeff 
Tiell, Susan Stuckert, Cindy Cooper and Dean Zemel. Check out www.thi-milwaukee.org 
to register, get ideas for starting a team, or become a sponsor. Register by May 15 to receive a shirt! 
Stay tuned for more information about our fall gala!

Sign Up for THI’s Bi-Weekly Friday Email Newsletter 
Visit thi-milwaukee.org to sign up!
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Stay Up to Date
Keep up with Tikkun Ha-Ir by joining the Facebook group, ‘Tikkun Ha-Ir Volunteers’!

Tikkun Ha-Ir is celebrating 20 years of striving for social justice, 
engaging the Jewish community, and working to alleviate the pressing 
needs of those most vulnerable in our community. As the organization 
enters its 20th year, Tikkun Ha-Ir seeks to raise funds for its food 
justice programs, including the Veggie Chop Shop. Your participation 
and/or sponsorship will help provide meals for children and families 
most in need in Milwaukee. Join family and friends in walking 
the beautiful path along the Oak Leaf Trail to support the 
continuing efforts in fighting for food justice.

https://bit.ly/3opizmf
Register Here!

Upcoming Food Justice Walk
20th Anniversary Events

Thank You 
Food Justice 
Volunteers!



6   Gesher Newsletter Spring 2023

Program Review: Holiday Gifts
By Brandice Kirchner

Thanks to so many who donated wonderful new and gently used gifts and 
essentials to thirteen different agencies in Milwaukee. The community really 
came out to donate, sort and deliver these items that truly made the holiday 
season better for those in need. The space was well utilized! Families at the JCC 
community-wide Hanukkah Celebration packed 100 gift bags for women and 
families who would be spending the December holidays at Cathedral Center and 
Friendship House. Special thanks to Mark, Sharon, and Sophie Shapiro 
for bringing extra joy on December 24th to Cathedral Center residents. Special 
thanks to Moshe Katz and Atid Properties for donating the office suite for 
gathering all the gifts! 

Thank you to our many volunteers! (listed on p.9).

The recipient agencies were: Pathfinders MKE, Aurora Walker’s Point, 
Jewish Family Services, Nia Amani Family, Casa Maria, Serenity 
Inns, Milwaukee Women’s Center, Grand Avenue Club, The Cathedral 
Center, Project S.T.A.Y. High School, The Guest House Milwaukee and 
Meta House. Thanks to so many groups and organizations that specifically 
contributed to the Holiday Gifts Effort: Congregation Sinai for their Mitzvah 
Day project supporting Cathedral Center; Moshe Pod young adults’ project 
for students in Project Stay and families with Community Advocates 
MKE Women’s Center; Women’s Philanthropy of the Milwaukee 
Jewish Federation for collecting over $2000 worth of gift cards to our 

partner organizations throughout the city. Thanks to Steve Arenzon of Wisconsin Knitwear for a 
huge donation of hats! Thanks to all the amazing groups that handmade hats, scarves, gloves, mittens 
and blankets: Knitters on a Roll, Emanu-El Knitters Circle, and Knitters from Congregation 
Shalom, Congregation Beth Israel Ner Tamid, Peggi Glaser and friends.

Spotlight on Emma
Communications & Administration Associate

Emma Knott recently joined Tikkun Ha-Ir as our Communications and 
Administration Associate. Emma is a recent graduate of both Marquette University 
and the Milwaukee Institute of Art and Design. She has been working on Tikkun 
Ha-Ir newsletters, programming promotion, longterm internal organization, website 
design, and currently, the June 4th Food Justice Walk planning!

Emma is passionate about service and social justice, and during her time at Marquette, 
she was part of Midnight Run’s meal service and M.A.R.D.I. G.R.A.S. (Making a 
Real Difference in the Gulf Region and Areas Surrounding). Emma’s recent graphic 
design and communication work includes marketing for the Office of Advancement at 
Marquette University and freelance work for Small Good Positive Impact Marketing 
and their client Lawndale Christian Legal Center in Illinois. 

Emma also works as a professional actress in Milwaukee and recently appeared in MAMMA MIA! and Noises 
Off at Skylight Music Theatre
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THI & Get Out the Vote!

Tikkun Ha-Ir was honored to partner with our valued sponsor 
organizations and new partner organizations to help commemorate 
Martin Luther King Day.  On Sunday, January 15, THI’s Executive 
Director, Sami Stein Avner, was asked to moderate the Congregation 
Shalom program titled, “The Intersection of Racism and Anti-Semitism” 
with panelists Dr. Steven Moffic, Chelsea Cross (THI Board 
member & Edot), and Lisa Jones (MICAH). The morning was 
filled with provocative discourse 
and meaningful reflection.  On 
Monday, January 16, THI joined the 
Milwaukee Jewish Day School 

in their celebration of Dr King and his devotion to service.  Students 
created four Little Libraries and made 1200 sandwiches for partner 
organizations.  It was an amazing day filled with positivity, hope, 
and inspiration.  Lastly, on Sunday, January 22, THI worked 
with our new partner, Rooted MKE BIPOC Bookstore 
to learn more about Dr King and pack twenty gift bags for 
Project Return.  To learn more about these organizations, 
please visit their websites:

https://www.rootedmke.com/ 

https://www.projectreturnmilwaukee.org/

MLK Day
By Rhonda Lindner

Thank you to all who participated in last month’s election, one that captured 
the attention of the entire country! The League of Women Voters reports that 
nearly 40% of the voting age population turned out to vote.  That is a record 
turnout for an April election! As a non-partisan organization, Tikkun Ha-
Ir works to ensure democracy and voting rights for all.  To that end, THI 
helped to organize high school voter registration drives, educational webinars, 
and canvassing opportunities.  Some of our many partner organizations were 
the following:  WIVEC, League of Women Voters-MKE, MICAH, 
Supermarket Legends, Congregation Shir Hadash, Souls to the Polls, 
and VoteRiders.

The Tikkun Ha-Ir community with the help of our partner organizations 
certainly lived out the Jewish values of democracy and equity.  Our 
tradition celebrates and embraces democracy and sees it as a foundational 
cornerstone of our faith and way of life.  We are taught, “One may only 
appoint a leader over a community if he consults the community.”

A huge shout out goes to the THI Civic Engagement Team for their hard 
work and wise counsel in organizing our actions.  Members are Caryn 
Melton, Nikki Levine, Bobby Ehrlich, and Barb Levin.

By Rhonda Lindner
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Community Passover Food Drive
Almost 400 bags  of Passover food essentials were distributed to those in need this 
year during Maot Chittim, the Community-wide Passover Food Drive. Thanks 
to the dozens of volunteers and donors that made it happen! Thank you Passover 
Food Drive Volunteers (listed on p.9) 
 
Thank you Passover Food Drive Committee: 
Heidi Gould (co-chair), Mona Cohen, Tzipi Altman-Shafer, Jen Saber, 
Courtney Aune, Ryan Berlin, Anna Goldstein Koenig, Delilah Bernier, 
Sarah DeNeve, Shelby Guendel, Reenie Kavalar 
A joint effort of the Coalition for Jewish Learning & Jewish Community 
Relations Council, programs of the Milwaukee Jewish Federation, Harry & 
Rose Samson Family Jewish Community Center, Hillel Milwaukee, Jewish 
Community Pantry, Jewish Family Services, Ovation Communities, Tikkun 
Ha-Ir of Milwaukee, Wisconsin Council of Rabbis. 

Teen Resource Fair
“The Teen Resource Fair was a 
great way for teens to learn about 
community service opportunities 
in Milwaukee. I am very proud 
fo the turnout we had. It is 
programs like these that help 
encourage involvement in the 

Jewish and Milwaukee community.” -Bennett Friedman 

In partnership with our many co-sponsors, Tikkun 
Ha-Ir was thrilled to organize a Teen Resource 
Fair on Sunday, March 12, 2023. Teens gathered 
together at Congregation Sinai to learn about the 
many non-profit organizations that work in the 
Milwaukee area and listened to short presentations 
connecting our Jewish values to service. Then, 
they interacted with 14 organizations that 
represented food justice, environmental justice, 
disability awareness, mental health awareness, and 
voter advocacy.  In addition to the organizations 
represented, we had two social action projects that 
focused on voter engagement and mental health 
awareness.  We will continue to reach out to all in 
attendance to monitor the impact of this event on 
the teens and organizations.

Thanks to Jan Letven, from Congregation Sinai 
for envisioning this success and seeing it through 
to its fruition.  Thank you to our teen leaders, 
Bennett Friedman and Maddie Kranitz for 
their wise counsel and suggestions.  Team members 

included Natalie Black, Jen Friedman, Shai 
Wise, and Jen Saber.  Thanks to THI volunteers 
Nikki Levine and Linda Bader for helping the 
day of the event!

Thank you to the following organizations for 
their co-sponsorship:  BBYO, Coalition for 
Jewish Learning, Congregation Emanu-
El B’Ne Jeshurun, Congregation Shalom, 
Congregation Sinai, Hillel of Milwaukee, 
National Council of Jewish Women, and Teen 
Philanthropy Board.

Thank you to the following non-profit organizations 
for attending the event and sharing their 
organization’s goals and missions with the teens:  
Tricklebee Cafe, Hillel of Milwaukee, Urban 
Ecology Center, River Keepers, Friendship 
Circle, Bay Bridge, Jewish Community Food 
Pantry, Supermarket Legends, League of 
Women Voters, WIVEC, BBYO, and MJF 
Teen Philanthropy 
Board.

By Rhonda Lindner
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Thank You, Donors & Volunteers!
Donors:
Dena Abramowitz & Jay Beder
Rabbi Steven & Gail Adams
Debra Watton and Goodman-
Bensman Staff
Tracy and Michael Askotzky
Faith & Miles Avner
Sami Stein Avner and Brian 
Avner
Abby Bar-Lev Wiley
Colleen Beaman
Deborah Berg
Elaine Berke
Rabbi Marc Berkson
Elliot & Cantor Karen Berman
Dr. Susan and Dr. Paul 
Bernstein
Bert and Marlene Bilsky
Sherry and David z”l Blumberg
Amy  & Edward Blumenthal
Anne Borkowf
Jeremy Borouchoff
Renee Burich
Debbie & Howard  Callif
Susan & Allan Carneol
Rebecca Chagall
Cindy Cooper
Suzanne Cornell
Frederick and Amy Croen
Miriam Davis
David & Linda Deskalo
Rabbi Joel Dinin
Phyllis Dorf
Jaime Druck
 Dr. Howard and Eileen 
Dubner
Hannah Dugan
Rabbi Gil-Ezer Lerer
Connie Eastman
Nina & Richard Edelman
Judith Eglash
Sheila  & Hyam Eglash
Eva Dicker Eiseman
Eiseman Household
Jennie Elias
Sandra Farkas
Deborah &Ben Fendrich
Carol K. Fishman
Rachel Forman and Boaz 
Avital
Jeffrey Frank
Barbara and Ken Friedman
Chris Gilbert
Sara Gimbel
Sandra Gines
Peggi and Bruce Glaser
Barbara Glazer
Idy Goodman
Irving and Reesa Gottschalk
Rachel Hafemann
Halpin Household
David Hecht
Tom Heinen
Carole & Philip Himmelfarb
Suzanne Wile Hirsh
Bunny & Joel Honigman
Dr. William and Dr. Mary 
Alice Houghton, MD
Rachel Howitt & Hans 
DeSelms
Ruth Irvings & Amy Shapiro
Alice  & Jerry Jacobson
Johnson Household
Charles & Patti Keating Kahn
Kenneth Kapp
Hal Karas
Rea Katz & Richard Bartlein

Reenie & Gary Kavalar
Elizabeth and Gary Kerns
Joan and Robert Klein
Peter Klein
Raisa Kolton
Richard& Andrea Konz
Gloria Krasno
Suzanne Krasno
Blanche Kushner
Avi & Dannette Lank
Geanna Levin
Lloyd & Sheri Levin
Nikki and Jack Levine
Cynthia  & Mark Levy
Tobey & Cheryl Stein Libber
Paula Lorant & Mel Johnson
Berel & Barbara Lutsky
Lois  Malawsky
Norm & Sherry Malmon
Susan Marcus 
Barbara Markoff
Deborah Herz-Mazius and 
Michael Mazius
Debbie Mellor
Mark Mendelsohn and 
Audrie Berman
Howard Messerman
Jay & Bobby Miller
Polly Morris
Mitchell & Cheryl Moser
Sally & David Moskol
Dana Mueller
Holly & Armin Nankin
Abigail  & David Nash
Elaine Nelles
Stacey Oliker and Lew 
Friedland
Leslie & Rick Paler
Dorene  & Phillip Paley
Mark & Sally Pass
Cathy Perlmutter
Jill& Jay Plavnick
Michael  and Patti Gorsky 
Pollack
Edith Pump
Sara and Michael Reuben
Stephen  & Fran Richman
David & Ellie Graan Riemer
Joanne Roberts
Judith Ross
Karyn Rotker
Rachel Rudman
Eddy Sadowsky
Peggy & Scott  Sampson
Deb & Brian Schermer
Wendy Senelick
Fran Serlin
Rabbi Ronald & Judy Shapiro
Mark & Sharon Shapiro
Charlie & Laura Sherman
Michael & Vickie Silver
Barbara & Al Simon
Jane Stark
Sandra Stark
Andy Stefano
Jason &  Dori Frankel 
Steigman
Gary & Amy Berkovits Stein
Andy Stein
Stein Household
Jody  & Jeffrey Steren
Elaine Stolle
Tamara Stolle & Dan Schnoll
Audrey Strnad
Susan & Richard Stuckert
Sully Household

Elaine Sweet
Ervin and Rita Teplin
William Toburen
Barbara Truitt
Rodney & Dee Dee Ugent
Juliana VandenBerg
Jeffrey B Wasserman
Debra & Michael Watton
Rabbi Ari Weber
Daniel & Shelley Weber
Eric Weiner
Sandra Weinstein
Barbara Weiss
Mary Wurzburg
Rachel Young
Judy & David Zaks
Marshall Zarem
Eva Zaret
Zemel Household
Neil & Jane Zimmerman
Nadine  Zuckerman
Network for Good
Baird Foundation, Inc.
Fidelity Brokerage Services
Cong. Beth Israel Ner 
Tamid
Goodman-Bensman 
Whitefish Bay Funeral Home
Trike Property Management 
LLC
Congregation Emanu-El 
B’ne Jeshurun
CT Charitable Fund
St Francis Childrens Center
Lake Park Synagogue
Anonymous Fund
Biltrite Furniture
The Parenting Network
Harri Hoffman Family 
Foundation
Chevra Kadisha
Jewish Community 
Foundation Anonymous/
Discretionary Fund
Congregation Shalom
Congregation Sinai
SFC, Inc
Makom Solel Lakeside
Grant Galaxy
Marvin  & Marilyn Zetley 
Family Foundation
Temple Menorah Ezra Fund

Holiday Gift Volunteers:
Linda, Dan and Alex Bader
Janice Letven
Eva Eiseman
Adrienne Nerad
Robyn Eiseman 
Sherman Pitts
Susan Cummins
Susan Ellman
Sue Wile
Barbara Levin
Nikki Levine 
Joan, David, and Andrew 
Kazan
Donna, Leo, Evan and Jacob 
Kleiner
Lise Moulton
Mark, Sharon, & Sophie 
Shapiro 
Shai and Gloria Wise 
Angela and Lucy Domnitz 

Terrence M Hansen 
Suzanne LaFleur 
Michelle Goldenberg 
Sarah Kirchner 
Robin Arenzon 
Eileen Dubner 
Rachel Howitt 
Poornima Pradeep 
Carol Richheimer 
Sarah Kirchner 
Rhonda and Gary 
Shutkin 
Robin Benedon 
Shelley Weber 
Sara Gimbel 

Community Passover 
Drive Volunteers
Caryn Melton
Irwin Bard
Jodie Honigman
Ronald Laux
Wendy Kramer
Gigi Pomerantz
Enid Gruszka
Linda Bader
Edie Pump
Judy Danto
Mardi Smirl
Liz Sumner
Sue Wile
Reenie Kavalar
Tamara Stolle
Susan Lubar
Lesley Boaz
Jan Letven
Susan Ellman
Lani Denny
Barbara Appel
Allison Grady
Linda Somerville
Fernando Barrios 
Moreno
Chelsea Cross
Connie Eastman
Gerry Bergtrom
Bill Gartenberg
Hannah Dugan
Rebecca Spasiano
Jennifer Saber
Rob Lindner
Josie Gould
Tobey Libber
Cheryl Libber
Nikki and Liam Stewart
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Tikkun Ha-Ir of  Milwaukee engages the Jewish community to build 
a more just Milwaukee through study, action & civic engagement.

Follow us on:  
        @Tikkun Ha-Ir of  Milwaukee and @Tikkun Ha-Ir Volunteers!             	@tikkunha_irmke               @TikkunHa-IrMke

P.O. Box 090287 Milwaukee, WI 53209
414-501-3618  www.thi-milwaukee.org

Please visit www.thi-milwaukee.org for 
volunteer opportunity sign ups!

May 19:  Congregation Shalom Tikkun Olam 
Shabbat
May 23:  FINAL Veggie Chop Shop on the Go!  
Cook for The Parenting Network at Hephatha 
Lutheran Church. Cooking hours are 2-6pm.  

May 21 - 25:  Glean Machine at various sponsor organizations around town.  
June 4: Food Justice Walk
June 27:  Weekly Veggie Chop Shop begins!  Join Veggie Chop Shop on Tuesdays 
throughout the summer and fall. 
July - October:  Market Gleaning Wednesday evenings at Brown Deer and 
Sunday afternoons at Fondy Food Market

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities


